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Dear parents, carers and families,

Welcome to the 2024 Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge. 

Since it began, more than 4.3 million young Victorians have read more than  
60 million books!

This year’s Challenge is about reading as many different books as possible, discovering 
new ideas and new favourites. 

There are different goals for different reading levels, and thousands of books to choose 
from on the Premiers’ Reading Challenge booklist.

Every young Victorian can take part in the Challenge regardless of their reading ability 
or preferred format. Visit the Including all students webpage for more information.

You can also join the Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge Facebook page for 
Challenge updates and ideas.

At the end of the Challenge, participants will receive a certificate, signed by me and 
past Premiers.

I hope you and your child enjoy being part of the 2024 Premiers’ Reading Challenge. 

Explore. Learn. Most importantly, enjoy.

Happy reading,

Hon Jacinta Allan MP
Mum of two 
Premier of Victoria


